Vermont Weavers Guild May 8, 2021

Suzi Ballenger presented the program on her weaving experiences while earning a MFA from UMass Dartmouth.

Business meeting called to order by President Donna Pratt. April minutes approved.

Treasurer report: Cynthia Quilici draft budgets posted website

Membership: no report

NEWS: Claudia Gibson fee is only \$10 to register for sessions our guild has a nice showing in the gallery

Library: no report

Old business:

Cynthia had to make assumptions about spending for programs when creating draft budget; shows a slight loss overall, but these are estimates.

Layne suggested February or March may be good for a Zoom presentation that the guild could make money on by saving on travel and housing expense.

Discussion about ways to increase membership such as affiliate or Zoom only memberships.

Discussion about slight negative balance in budget; Donna said that adjustments can be made as year goes along.

Budget approved.

Officers: Claudia will be vice-president and in charge of programming.

As there was no candidate for president, Donna offered to continue on an interim basis for summer.

Submitted by Kathryn Carvey, secretary email corrections to kacarvey@gmail.com